OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
THE GSFF'Y OF REGENA

May 19, 2017

MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR:

On behalf of my colleagues on City Council and the citizens of Regina, it is my pleasure to
welcome Joe Roberts on The Push for Change as you travel through our City on day 384 of

your 517 day trek.

Being homeless at one time yourself, you know all too well the difficulties that homeless
youth face on a daily basis. Your story and how you turned your life around is truly inspiring
and a testament to the idea that anything is possible.

Raising awareness and funds to prevent youth homelessness is to be applauded, and putting
in place the tools needed to provide help to youth before they end up homeless is a goal we
all should be working toward. Your cause brings this issue top of mind and helps to provide a
catalyst for such a change to take place.

Thank you for bringing your message to Regina and we wish you a successful journey for the
remainder of your trip!

Sincerely,



